UNION HIGH SCHOOL CLASS of 1971

Ronnie McDowell '71 117 Marilyn Ct. Union, NJ 07083

Mary Lynn Williams, President Township of Union Board of Ed. 2369 Morris Ave. Union, NJ 07083

Dear Mrs. Williams,

The Union High School Class of 1971 has planned to have their 50-year Class Reunion on Saturday, September 10, 2022. As part of that weekend celebration we would like the school board's permission to revisit and tour the high school on Friday, September 9th. The time for the tour would preferably be after the students have gone for the day and should take no more than two hours.

The Class of 1971 is also planning to attend the away football on that same weekend. We would like to know if there is available a UHS banner that we can borrow. The banner will be displayed in the stands where the reunion attendees will sit together. The banner will also be displayed at our reunion party that evening and be returned the following Monday.

Thank you in advance for considering our request.

Sincerely

Ronnie McDowell Ellen Pollack-Williams

cc: Yolanda Koon, Diane Cappiello